CPSO investigating fatal crash

Thursday, October 11, 2018

Caddo Sheriff’s deputies are investigating a fatal crash that occurred earlier this morning in the 6400 block of
Colquitt Road, said Sheriff Steve Prator.

A Nissan Pathfinder was traveling southbound on Colquitt around 5:50 a.m. when the driver went off the
roadway to the right, hit a culvert, and flipped the vehicle. The driver was ejected from the SUV.

She was taken to University Health by Caddo Fire District 4 but later died. A juvenile girl in the back seat
received minor injuries.

The crash was worked by Caddo Sheriff’s Cpl. Mason Guerrero and Deputy David Esquivel.




